LEGAL NOTICE

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a virtual public hearing on the Village of Westfield proposed

General Fund budget for fiscal year beginning June 1, 2020 and ending May 31, 2021 will be

held virtually on Monday, April 20%, 2020 at 3:00pm. The purpose of this virtual

hearing is to receive and take comments about the proposed FY 2020-2021 General Fund budget.
Since we are unable to stream this meeting at this time, we are requesting that any citizen or person
with an interest to please submit their comments IN ADVANCE of the hearing so the Board may
consider them. A copy of the Tentative Budget is available for download at:
https://westfieldny.com/village-westfield /village-board

Alternatively, you may email the Village Clerk’s office at info@villageofwestfield.org and request a
copy to be scanned and emailed back to you.

Minutes of the hearing will be available within two weeks for public review.
The proposed compensation to be paid to each member of the Village Board of Trustees

is as follows: Mayor $10,000, Deputy Mayor/Trustee $2,600 and $2,400 for each of three others
Trustees.

DATED: Monday, April 6, 2020

VINCENTE. LUCE
VILLAGE CLERK



